
Master gardeners from the Penn State Extension will 
present information about the Spotted Lanternfly and 
will answer questions about this destructive species.

There’s no need to RSVP. 

For more information, visit RepHeffley.com.

Spotting the 
SPOTTED LANTERNFLY 

Rep. Doyle Heffley invites you to attend

A seminar about the invasive Spotted Lanternfly

Wednesday, May 16, at 6:30 p.m.
Rep. Heffley’s Lehighton District Office

110 N. 3rd St., Lehighton 
The seminar will be held in first floor auditorium.


